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Stolen Dog Returned to Animal Rescue League of Boston 
Pitbull returned unharmed and in good spirits 

 
The three-year-old Pitbull-type dog stolen from the Animal Rescue League of Boston’s (ARL) 
Boston Adoption Center more than a month ago has been returned safe and sound. 

Media Availability – 1 p.m. @ ARL Boston Shelter 10 Chandler St. Boston 

Late Tuesday evening, a concerned citizen contacted the MSPCA call center with a tip about 
Nick and his location. MSPCA immediately notified ARL, who picked up Nick and transported 
him safely back to ARL’s Boston Animal Care & Adoption Center. 

Shelter staff confirmed this morning that the animal is indeed Nick. 

Over the past six weeks the search for Nick has been priority number one. ARL’s Law 
Enforcement Department has worked closely with the Boston Police Department to ensure 
Nick’s safe return.  

ARL is overwhelmed with joy to have Nick back with the organization, he is healthy and doing 
great. Nick will be undergoing a medical and behavioral evaluation and is currently NOT 
available for adoption. 

ARL would like to thank the Boston Police Department for their tireless efforts, the MSPCA for 
their quick response, and members of the media for getting Nick’s story to the masses. 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

mailto:mdefina@arlboston.org


The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2017, ARL served more than 18,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. We receive no government funding 
and rely solely on the generosity of individuals to support programs and services that help animals in need.  
For more information please visit us online at www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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